



To: All field personnel

Regarding: Mask compliance

I hope the new mask guidelines are treating you all well. We are a little over a week since the mask guidelines were loosened and I wanted to send you a reminder that at minimum, a surgical mask is required on all responses and while in the hospitals for transfer of patient care.

County Health is closely monitoring all first responders for compliance. Our operation has received a couple inquiries from the County Health Officer and our LEMSA regarding our understanding of the updated guidelines. We want to ensure that we are meeting the mask compliance expectations to prevent any negative impact to our operation.

If you have any questions please contact me or your on duty Supervisor. Thank you for your continued commitment to your profession and the citizens we serve.

Sincerely,

Scott Newlin Jr

Operations Manager

AMR Contra Costa County